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Christmas disco 

Don’t forget to come to 

school in your 

sparkliest, most festive 

party outfit for the school disco 

on Thursday afternoon.  

It will be held from 1-3pm at the 

Veryan Sports and Social Club. 

The children can be collected di-

rectly from the club from 3pm 

(taxi children will be brought 

back in time for normal pick up). 

 




